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Operation Game Over 

 
WHO:        Several Central Ohio Law Enforcement Agencies 

WHAT:     Operation Game Over 

WHEN:     Thursday, February 18, 2021  11:30am 

WHERE:   Columbus Police Training Academy 1000 N. Hague Avenue 

 

 
 

From the beginning of December 2020 through the end of January 2021, law enforcement in 

Central Ohio noticed a significant uptick in crimes involving juveniles stealing purses off of lone 

females and then stealing their automobiles. A large majority of these stolen cars were found to 

have been used in additional crimes. These crimes have increased in violence and propensity 

since December of 2020. As a result, over a dozen Central Ohio law enforcement agencies have 

been working in conjunction with each other in order to identify individuals involved in these 

crimes and conduct arrests when appropriate. 

 

Investigators from multiple agencies met and discussed the crimes being committed. It was 

found that the same patterns of crimes were being committed by three groups of connected 

individuals made up of approximately 40 juveniles. Like the video game Grand Theft Auto, the 

juveniles have been committing purse snatching in order to steal automobiles. Once cars were 

stolen, they were then used to carry out a series of additional crimes 
 

On Thursday, February 18, 2021, we are asking the media to join us at the James G. Jackson 

Columbus Police Training Academy to explain why this operation is so important. 
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